
 

 
 
 

 

18 September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Design Technology Contribution 

The Design Technology department have always been very proud that students have the 

opportunity to design and make a range of products throughout the year. Students this year will 

have the opportunity to make some of the following products: 

• A clock 

• A hat 

• An oil burner 

• A storage box 

• A bug hotel 

This year we are asking parents for a voluntary one-off payment of £5 to cover the cost of 

materials for these products. 

Payment can be made via the following options: 

• Online (via Scopay) 

• Cheque to the finance office (made payable to The Hamble School) 

• Cash to the finance office 

If you have any questions regarding this payment please email: 

general@thehambleschool.co.uk Please allow 48 hours for a response. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 
Mrs S Turner 

Associate Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 
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